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Tulane SSE Undergraduate Students participate each year in the Annual Poster
Session. This session gives students the opportunity to showcase creativity, research
excellence, and overall incredible work! The 2024 session has just come to a close,
and we are excited to announce the winners and thank all participants for their
significant contributions to the academic community.

First Place (Tie)

https://sse.tulane.edu/print/pdf/node/5254


Ifeoma Osakwe for her poster: "Muscle Nuclear Density in Cancer Cachexia
and Aging Across Sexes in Drosophila"
Joshua Barkin for his poster: "Post-Treatment of DTP-cells Reveals Drug
Effectiveness in Ovarian Cancer"

Second Place

Brian Giles

Third Place

Emma Meyer

Other awards:

Most Creative

Isaiah Epstein-Bagneris

Best Prototype

Aaron Gershkovich

Community Outreach Award

Laura Devlin Lacavaro

Outstanding Field Work

Lily House, Josh Breer, and Crystal Ni for their group presentation

Best Presentation

Sivaani Anandkumar

Again, we want to thank all students who participated in the 2024 Annual Poster
Session. Tulane SSE can't wait to see what groundbreaking work students will
discover for next year. Congratulations to all of these students for their
achievements!

And a big thank you to the School of Science and Engineering Student Government
and specifically its Vice President, Abigail Huddleston, for setting up this event!


